
                 SOUTHERN COMMUNITIES COALITION
                         supporting neighborhoods since 1977

Re: Case No CD-MISC-2024-00002

Commissioners:

The Southern Communities Coalition wholeheartedly supports Councilman Curls’ efforts 
regarding future gasoline and fuel sales.  The proposed change to the Zoning and Development 
Code, by creating standards for gasoline and fuel sales, would benefit neighborhoods across the 
City, not only environmentally, but also by allowing for more diverse forms of development.

We urge the commissioners to vote in favor of this amendment.

Teresa Edens, Spokesperson Southern Communities Coalition


